CHRISTMAS GIVING DEC 2002

As has become our Christmas tradition brightly wrapped gifts were brought to the December Christmas meeting to be distributed to women staying in a Refuge over Christmas.

The Club also responded to the call for assistance for those on the land experiencing hardship because of the drought. A cheque for $1000 will be forwarded to the Zonta Club of Roma Inc to purchase vouchers from local businesses and distribute these to families in the west suffering hardship at this time of the year. In this way we are helping not only the families in need but the local businesses in the district who also suffer through a decline in trade. The Club will supplement this amount with the profits from the successful Car Rally held in late November.
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